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I oppose HB3090 because it will not curb the use of smoking. There is flavored 

marijuana that is not being banned so why would there be a ban on flavors for 

smoking. It will hurt small businesses that sell smoke products. Worry about 

reversing Measure 110 that has created more drug use instead of quite the opposite 

effect. The priorities are not in the right place for whoever put this bill forward. 


